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A Conversation with  
 

Governor Butch Otter 
  

 
Your chance to talk to the governor about the issues important to your small business! 

  

Please join NFIB/Idaho State Director Suzanne Budge & 
CenturyLink’s Idaho Public Affairs Director Ed Lodge for an 

exclusive opportunity to speak with Governor Butch Otter during 
a live telephone town hall. 

Wednesday, April 9, 2014 

3:30 p.m. (MDT) 

The governor will be speaking exclusively to NFIB members 
regarding the latest key issues coming out of this year’s legislative 
session, including healthcare, the budget, and state issues affecting 
Idaho small businesses.  Additionally, and more importantly, he will 
be taking questions directly from NFIB members about policies that 
affect your business.  

There's no need to register and it's easy to participate: 

1. We'll call you at your business at about 3:30 p.m. on Wednesday, April 9th 
and automatically connect you to the live telephone town hall.  

2. If you think you'll be out of the office at that time and would like to join the 
call on your own, please call 1-877-353-4701 to dial-in at any time. 

3. For more information, please contact NFIB Member Support Manager 
Anthony Smith at 1-866-237-5261 or by e-mail at Anthony.Smith@NFIB.org. 

The call will last about 45 minutes 

This is a special NFIB members-only event.  

 If you would prefer that NFIB not contact you via fax, please contact the NFIB Member Care Center to have your fax number removed from the NFIB 

database.  Contact the Member Care Center by phone at 1-800-634-2669 or by fax at 1-800-498-7365 

mailto:Anthony.Smith@NFIB.org

